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OUR NEXT BUREAU 

MEETING 

Sunday, November 6, 2016 

The Midnight Mission 
Clothing Drive 

         

IMPORTANT! 
Start now to collect adult’s  

and children’s clothes. 
         

 

Table Reservations 

and Tickets are 
NOW ON SALE!  

for our 

Annual Men’s Breakfast  
honoring  

The Grand Master 
Sunday, March 5, 2017 

The Hilton Hotel at 
Los Angeles Airport 

$250.00 per table  

Tables assigned in order of 
the receipt of reservations. 

Your check makes your 
reservation. 

* * * Seating is limited to 60 Tables * * * 

 
Check out the latest inputs on 
the Masons of California 
Facebook page by clicking this 

icon on our GL Web Site! 
 

The Annual Shrine 

Halloween Youth Dance 

will be held on Friday, 

October 21
st

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Congratulations to all of the teams 

and contributing lodges in the Los 

Angeles region on a wonderful 

“Masons4Mitts” season! We 

significantly passed last year’s 

total, donating 2620 Mitts in 2016.  

The Media Central Titans 

contributed the most mitts to 

children in need, and presented a 

$52,400 check to the Los Angeles 

Dodgers Foundation on behalf of 

the Masons of California at the 

Dodgers/Giants big game on 

September 19th (and like last year 

the Dodgers won again!). 
 

A Masonic 
“Tricentennial” 

Journey  
Our modern Masonic fraternity will be 
300 years old in 2017!  California Masons 
are being offered an exciting opportunity 
during this Tricentennial Year to visit  the 
places where our organization began – 
England, Ireland and Scotland.  Next 
year’s Grand Master will be launching a 
fascinating tour of the storied Masonic 
landmarks in those countries, including 
visits to their Grand Lodges! 

To check out and join this upcoming 
adventure in June of next year, visit our 
Grand Lodge Web Site for an Itinerary 
and Registration details. 

 

 
 

See You in San Francisco! 

 

THIS IS “MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE” 

MONTH! 
 

 
■ ■ ■ ■ 

For the past several years, a new 
tradition has been established for 
California Masonry, working with its 
youth groups on service projects for 
their communities. 
Each October has been established as  
“Make A Difference Month”, during 
which our Masonic Lodges are asked 
to partner with one or more of the 
Masonic Youth Orders in providing a 
meaningful project or service to our 
local area, focusing if possible on 
public school support.  The goal of 
this annual observance is to support 
our Masonic youth and to fulfill our 
fraternal obligation of relief. 
Let October be a month when we work 
together to make a noticeable 
difference in our communities.  And 
the partnering with our youth shows 
them that we Masons take our values 
and obligations seriously! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

On October 15
th

, a major milestone will be 
recognized by Santa Monica-Palisades 

Lodge 307, celebrating the 125
th

 
Anniversary of its founding!  A special 

program will be held there, with our grand 
Master in attendance. 

If you plan to attend Grand Lodge, do NOT 
miss the Men’s Breakfast honoring the 

outgoing Grand Master being held at the 
Marines Memorial Club in San Francisco, 
starting at 10:00 AM on October 28

th
.  This 

is a yearly Los Angeles area Lodge event 
at Grand Lodge!  See your Inspector for 

reservations.  No tickets sold at the door. 
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